
How we assess in Maths 

Students are assessed both in class through the use of mini whiteboards as well as 
questioning, whereby teachers will actively move around providing assistance. 

At the conclusion of the half term, students in Key Stage 3 will complete a written 
assessment based upon material learned. The assessment will be marked by the 

teacher and as a follow-up, students will 
use pinpoint learning to analyse any weak 
areas, and work on them using 
'independent learning' on our homework 
platform, Sparx Maths. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Students in Key Stage 4 will follow a similar pattern, but with two assessments at the 
end of each term, those being a calculator and non-calculator paper. 

In addition the use of Sparx Maths Homework provides an insight, via ongoing 
assessment, into which topic areas students struggle with on an individualised basis. 
The AI within Sparx then provides targeted support to students based upon individual 
need. At points throughout the week teachers review a selection of homework 
questions that students have struggled with, providing explanations and understanding 
on how to tackle them 

 

 

 


